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Wednesday 23rd January 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of MIJS,  

 

On Wednesday 30th January from 3.20 - 5.00 both the Infant and Junior schools will be 

hosting a movie night.  The Juniors will be watching ‘Coco’ and the Infants will be watching 

‘Christopher Robin’, both being enjoyed on beanbags, pillows and blankets in front of the big 

screen.  

 

The cost of the night will be £3 per child which includes drinks and snacks.  Some of the 

proceeds will go towards supporting our up and coming Bingo night (29.3.19) which will 

continue to support the development of the outdoor learning environment. 

 

If you would like your child to attend, please complete the google form which will be sent to 

you today and pay £3 (£1.50 pupil premium) on SchoolMoney by going to ​www.eduspot.co.uk 

by Monday 28th January. Your child’s place will only be reserved once payment has been 

received. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mrs Hutt and the MIJS team  

 

 

http://www.eduspot.co.uk/

